
MAHATMA SCHOOLS 

Madurai 

Date: 26.05.2025 

Circular on Maintenance of Personal Hygiene and School Essentials 

Dear Parents, 

As part of our ongoing efforts to ensure the health and well-being of our students, we would 

like to bring to your attention the importance of maintaining certain hygiene practices. In this 

regard, we request your cooperation in reinforcing the following habits in your ward: 

1. Ensure your child’s fingernails are neatly trimmed and clipped, avoiding dirt 

accumulation and any risk of injury during gameplay. 

2. Encourage your child to maintain a clean hair and a well-groomed hairstyle that 

adheres to the school guidelines. 

3. Ensure your child’s school uniforms are washed and pressed regularly to maintain a 

neat appearance and prevent dirt buildup. 

4. Remind your child to wear a properly fitted shoes and clean socks to prevent discomfort 

and foot-related problems. 

5. Encourage your child to wash their ID card tag regularly every week to keep it in good 

condition and ensure it remains legible. 

6. Remind your child to wash their school bags and lunch bags regularly to maintain 

cleanliness and prevent dirt or odour buildup. 

By working together, we can create a healthy and safe environment that fosters academic 

excellence and personal growth. Your support in this matter is greatly appreciated. 

 

Regards 

Principal 


